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     2023 was a very quiet year for the RSVP 2021 Project Committee.  

There was progress and now we sit in limbo as we wait for the over-

seas approval.  Once we receive that notification, we will be very 

busy preparing for the family’s arrival.  Until that time, we are all 

waiting patiently (or at least trying to be patient)      

  We pray that the next steps move quickly and it won’t be long 

before we welcome the family to our community. 

 

Faithfully submitted, 

Holly Cependa (Chair, 2021 RSVP Project ) 


